
 

 

 

 

Dr. Amy Acton signed an order this week requiring providers to notify residents, families, and 

staff members within 24 hours after a resident or staff member is confirmed positive or 

probable for COVID-19 and to send a copy of the notice to ODH. A probable case is a person 

who has not been tested but has symptoms and no other explanation for them. ODH has now 

posted this list, which includes SNFs, residential care facilities (RCFs), and residential facilities 

licensed by the Department of Developmental Disabilities (DODD). 

 

Click here to access the Nursing Home Order:  

https://coronavirus.ohio.gov/static/publicorders/SignedNursingHomeOrder-041520.pdf 

 

Click here to access the list of Ohio Nursing Homes with COVID-19:  

https://coronavirus.ohio.gov/wps/portal/gov/covid-19/dashboards/long-term-care-facilities 

https://coronavirus.ohio.gov/static/publicorders/SignedNursingHomeOrder-041520.pdf
https://coronavirus.ohio.gov/wps/portal/gov/covid-19/dashboards/long-term-care-facilities

